
 Collin County Community College District Board of Trustees 
 
2015-8-2-2     August 25, 2015 
                                                                                       Resource: Julie Bradley 
  Interim Vice President of 
      Administrative Services /CFO 
 
 
   BE IT RESOLVED, at the recommendation of the District President, that the  
Board of Trustees of Collin County Community College District approves the president  
or his designee to negotiate a contract with PBK Architects, Inc. to provide architectural 
services for the proposed Public Safety Training Facility. 
 


